
 
 
Below is the motion passed at the meeting tonight: 
 

WHEREAS the COVID-19 pandemic has imposed significant challenges in the planning and 
organization of large-scale events; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Municipality of Brockton has established an ad-hoc committee to 
facilitate the Walkerton Homecoming in 2021; 
 
NOW THEREFORE the committee recommends the cancellation of the planned in-person 
event from July 01 to July 04, 2021; and further endorses the concept of holding a 
commemorative event in the Municipality of Brockton to recognize the 150th milestone. 
 
Moved by:       Bill Carroll 
Second by:      Shelley Coleman 
 
Carried unanimously.  

 


